M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 13, 2020
RE:
Contract - Boone County Board of Education with PSST

For the board to approve the Contract with the PSST            
as the contract will provide Human Resources technical
support to enable us to retrieve information from Munis
using PSST.  This information will allow Human Resources
to implement the Service and Recognition program, as
requested by Superintendent, Mr. Turner.  The total cost 
is $3.880.00, as presented.  This will be funded by HR.


I recommend the board approve the contract with PSST,


as presented.

